SAN ANTONIO CONSERVATION SOCIETY

June 24, 2019

STATEMENT:
TO: Historic and Design Review Commission, City of San Antonio

RE: TItem AS: 104 N. St. Mary’s — Aztec Theater

HDRC Case No.: 2018-018
Statement of the San Antonio Conservation Society regarding the Aztec Theater proposal

before the Historic and Design Review Commission.

The San Antonio Conservation Society looks forward to the redevelopment of the
Aztec Theater building and has been reviewing the project under the terms of the
preservation easement that we hold on the building. The redesign of the proposed
rooftop addition minimizes its impact on the historic fagade and will not detract
from the building’s exterior appearance. The redesign of the exit stair and
platform on Crockett Street do not impact those elements of the fagade covered by
the easement, and therefore we have no objection to their conceptual approval.

Thank you.

SAN ANTONIO CONSERVATION SOCIETY

Susan Beavin, President
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The Purpose of this Society is to preserve and to encourage the preservation of historic buildings, objects, places and customs, relating to the history
of Texas, its natural beauty, and all that is admirably distinctive to our State; and by such physical and cultural preservation to keep the history of
Texas legible and intact to educate the public, especially the youth of today and tomorrow, with knowledge of our inherited regional values.
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